
 
 
 
18th June 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
An individual letter has today been posted for every student in Years 7-10 and 12, giving the 
two in-school sessions allocated to your child. Following the most recent information from 
Welsh Government our plans have been tweaked slightly with regards to days 
allocated.  Each student will still have two sessions, but not on the same day for each week. 
  
If for any reason you do not receive your letter by Wednesday 24th June then please ring the 
school for confirmation. There will be office staff available on this day to field calls. 
 
Included in our letter, is also a copy of our new Home School Agreement. Please click on the 
link below which will take you to this HSA, whereupon we would ask you to type in the 
name and tutor group of your son / daughter, and then tick the box to indicate your 
understanding and acceptance of this agreement.  
 

https://forms.gle/REXsywer39LtvKeb9  
  
Best wishes, 
Mrs Paula Williams 

 
 

https://forms.gle/REXsywer39LtvKeb9

